
Public Defender Request for Qualifications 

The City of SeaTac is soliciting for an experienced and professional public defender firm providing 

indigent defense.  The firm will be performing a variety of legal representation such as: 

• Criminal Defense representation 

• Appearance at hearings  

• Representative of defendants on the record 

• Client base availability 

In addition, the firm should provide quality representation consistent with Washington Rules of 

Professional Conduct, be able to handle SeaTac’s yearly caseloads, and be able to meet the Washington 

State Bar Association Standards for Indigent Defense Services for Courts of Limited Jurisdiction.  

Release of the Request for Proposal (RFP) can be found by accessing the City of SeaTac website at: 

https://www.seatacwa.gov/business/rfp-rfq-bid-procurement. 

Interested parties may submit their proposals to awoodmass@seatacwa.gov by Monday, October 24th, 

2022, at 4PM (PT). 
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